@%\I-SHORE TECHNOLOGY

This letter serves as formal notification that On-Shore Technology has
discontinued terminal block part number OSTVI022152. On-Shore Technology
appreciates and values our business relationship. As a result of this parts
obsolescence we have recommended part number OSTF351E0210050 as an
alternate. Specifications and samples are available upon request. We regret any

inconvenience this announcement may cause.

Sincerely,

Q.C. & MFG Manager




